KSU Amateur Radio Club
WZQQQ

Minutes - November 17, 1998

The meeting was called to order at 7:09 P.M. in Rathbone Hall 274 by Secretary-Treasurer David Yoder, KA@JPM.
The minutes from the previous meeting were not read.
UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Norm Dillman, N@AJCC reported that he had located a heavy-duty dolly that could be borrowed to move the pop machine.

NEW BUSINESS

Norm announced that the MAARS club has received the callsign KSOMAN, and that a club station has been assembled in the Red Cross building on Poyntz Ave. Also, MAARS will begin to
meet there in January.

There was discussion on the ARRL November Sweepstakes.

There was an interesting impromptu discussion on possible strategies for relaying pictures, either still or TV from the Solar Car to the Internet, so those interested could follow the progress of the
car in the race this summer.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M.

David Yoder, KAGJPM
secretary-treasurer
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